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August 18, 2008

Dear Parent/Guardian:

Fayetteville High School will hold our annual Open House on Tuesday, August 26th starting at 6:30 pm.  Our schedule for Open House will be as follows:

6:00 – 6:30
PARENTS MAY PICK UP THEIR    STUDENT’S SCHEDULES
6:30 – 6:40

PARENTS IN 1ST PERIOD CLASS
6:45 – 6:55

PARENTS IN 2ND PERIOD CLASS
7:00 – 7:20

PARENTS IN 3RD PERIOD CLASS

An Administrator will address parents over the intercom during 3rd period for approximately 10 minutes.

7:25 – 7:35

PARENTS IN 4TH PERIOD CLASS
7:40 – 7:50

PARENTS IN 5TH PERIOD CLASS

7:55 – 8:05 
PARENTS IN 6TH PERIOD CLASS

8:10 – 8:20

PARENTS IN 7TH PERIOD CLASS
